
This page was exported from - Shelburne Free Press 
Export date: Tue Jul 23 14:15:31 2024 / +0000  GMT

Police need you help ? theft of cash

	On Thursday July 2nd a wallet was turned into the Shelburne Police Service by a person who had found it in the parking lot of the

Mel Lloyd Center. The owner of the wallet was contacted and when they arrived to pick up the wallet they informed officers that

over $500 dollars cash and a bank debit card had been removed. The owner of the wallet believes they lost it in the area of Simon St.
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